
   Emerald Class Newsletter 

6.7.2018 – Term 6 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have taken on a role of either a king or queen from the past! I am sure they have 

already practised at home ready for one of our mini outcomes to show at our end of project. They took it 

in turns to be reporters to ask the royals questions.  

 

Emerald also had a wonderful visit from Yate fire station to help them learn about fire safety!  

     

 

 

Dates for you Diary  

Emerald and Jet Joint Final Outcome – 12th July 2018 @ 2:00-3:15. All 

welcome! 


